
 

 

February 15, 2023 
 
 
 
AASHE STARS review team, 
 
I affirm that I have reviewed the draft STARS report for Northern Michigan University in January and February 
of 2023 and that they successfully addressed all errors and data inconsistencies. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alan Turnquist 
Director of Sustainability and Resilience 
Michigan Technological University 
sustainablity@mtu.edu | 906-487-2413 
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